Curriculum and Instruction

Robert Hall and | have been working together with a few of our NAS staff members to develop an IEFA
curriculum. We will be sharing out what we have developed thus far.

SBE continue to work on planning the implementation of our new math program. They have been
working with Mary Buck in developing the roll out of the first math module.

BMS and BHS are working to develop a plan to pilot a new math program for next year.

Professional Development

I am working on planning PD for the fall. | am hoping to offer PD in Ellevation, Aimsweb, Dessa
and our Math program prior to orientation. | would also like to offer stipends for staff during
that time.

District Committees

None Meeting at this time.
Assessment

SBE is working on implementation plans on rolling our new SEL and math assessments.



